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Dear family, 

 

Happy Halloween! We hope everyone was safe and warm through the last couple winter storms this 

week. We are quickly turning the corner to the last leg of the year. Only two months now until New 

Year's and 2020. Here are a few highlights from this past month. Enjoy! 

 

FALL HIKES TO SEE THE ASPENS 

 

Roger Fuehrer organized two fantastic 

hikes to see the aspens at their peak in the 

mountains. The aspens were so beautiful 

and we are grateful to Roger for 

providing these opportunities for us to get 

out into nature more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REPRESENTING COLORADO AT THE GWPN MIDWEST LAUNCH AND PEACE STARTS WITH 

ME FESTIVAL IN CHICAGO 

 

 
 



 

 

A big thank you to Shirley Chimes for going to Chicago this month and representing our community at 

the Peace Starts With Me Festival and the Global Women's Peace Network's Midwest Launch! 

 

RECOGNIZING TRIBAL MESSIAH VICTORS 

 

 
 

A big congratulations to the Ichinohes, Bruners, and Geschwinds for becoming Heavenly Tribal Messiah 

Accomplishers. We look forward to giving more awards in the near future. 

 

HOSTING A 2-DAY ILTP WORKSHOP 

 

 
 

This month, we hosted a group of fifty people from the International Leadership Training Program. These 

bright-spirited men and women come from all over the world (Solomon Islands, Ghana, Japan, 

Philippines, Nepal, etc.) to receive leadership training and we were blessed to be able to host them for a 

short time. 

 

SHARING FROM MRS. PAM STEIN, NATIONAL VICTORY FUND COORDINATOR 

 

 
 

We were blessed to receive a visit from one of our elder members Mrs. Pam Stein, who took some time to 

share with us about the National Victory Fund and the value of being a part of it at this special time. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL EDUCATION PROGRAM FOR YOUTH 

 

 
 

On Saturdays and Thursdays, a group of volunteers have begun a supplemental education program for 

youth, featuring academics, crafts, gardening, and spiritual education. A big thank you to all the 

volunteers including Dr. Hentrich, David and Christine Mahardy, and Julie Arnold. 

 

WEST COLFAX CLEANUP DAY 

 

 
 

The neighborhood cleanup, organized by Extreme Community Makeover, was really great this time. Our 

group cleaned up trash along the gulch and made stronger relationships with our neighbors nearby the 

church. 

 

PASTORS' SHARING ON NATIONAL TRIBE CALL 

 

 
 

Our pastors were invited to share on the national tribe call about what is happening here in Colorado, 

especially in the area of our new members. You can watch it by clicking on the image above. 

 

 



 

 

 

We started a new sermon series this month on, "Attitudes of a Life of Faith." This series is all about how 

a true life of faith should be expressed in our lifestyle and attitude. We've been getting some great 

responses to these messages. These messages have been on Forgiveness, Integrity, Humility, Generosity, 

and Faithfulness. If you missed any of them, you can watch them on our YouTube Channel or Facebook 

page. 

 

SPECIAL RECOGNITIONS and PRAYER REQUESTS 

 

 
 

On October 7th, Paul and Yuri Ichinohe welcomed the newest addition to their family, a happy and 

healthy baby boy, Owen Tadanori Ichinohe. 

 

 
 

A big welcome to Ruta Smith and Jonathan Stupple who just moved to Colorado and have joined our 

community. 

 

We've finished repairs on the courtyard 

sidewalk as well as a new garden fence 

and gate. Thank you to Sjoerd 

Vanderstok and David Mahardy for all 

your help to make this happen.  

 


